
NEW CAREW ACADEMY
September 2023

Dear Residents,

Please see below the progression of our work for August 2023:

Formed 5no parking bays 

at the site entrance. 

Awaiting inspection from 

London Borough of 

Sutton to hand over.

Installation of 

kerb lines to form 

the main car park 

for the school.  

Install CBGM across 

the building footprint.

This is to facilitate safe 

platform to install steel 

frame.

Installing storm and foul 

drainage across the site. 

http://www.kier.co.uk/


Our site offices are located off Headley

Avenue if you wish to pop in to discuss

any of our works.

www.kier.co.uk/projects/carew-academy-

sutton/

Further information will be available during 

construction at:

http://www.kier-

constructionsouthern.co.uk/Carew Academy-

progress/

kiercarewacademy@kier.co.uk

Or call us on 0771 4685648

• Tarmac to main entrance car park.

• Install perimeter gates to permanent fence.

• Commence steelwork.

• Continue with foul and storm drainage. 

Works tobeCompleted

During the month of September, we

will be carrying out the following activities:

Andy Plail 

Senior Project Manager 

Kier Construction

Trial run off steel delivery vehicle was undertaken 

successfully prior to steel install. Please be aware 

that these types of vehicles will be coming into the 

site for the next 6 months. We request that you do 

not park cars on the yellow lines as this will impact 

the safety of the transit route.

http://www.kier.co.uk/projects/carew-academy-sutton/
http://www.kier-constructionsouthern.co.uk/Carew%20Academy-progress/
mailto:kiercarewacademy@kier.co.uk
http://www.kier.co.uk/

